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Friday 7st March 2025 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 5 - Design and Technology and Science 
 

Our D&T topic in Year 5 is about cam mechanisms, which is linked to our Science topic on forces. To help 
reinforce the learning about this, we have asked STEMPOINT to come and work with the children. 
  
This will take place in school during the morning for Buzzard class and afternoon for Osprey class on 
Friday 21st March. The PTFA have kindly covered 40% of this cost, therefore we would like to ask you for 
a non-refundable voluntary contribution of £3.90 per child.  
 
It would be very helpful to have a couple of parent helpers for each class – Buzzard class will be in the 
morning, so this will be sometime between 9:00am until 12:00pm whilst Osprey class will be in the 
afternoon from 12:45pm until 3:15pm. Please add a comment to School Gateway letting us know 
whether or not you are able to help. We will let you know nearer the time if you have been randomly 
selected.  
 
This is payable on School Gateway, our preferred method of payment. Permission to attend this 
workshop can also be given on School Gateway so there is no need to complete a separate permission 
slip.  Please make payment by Monday 17th March.  
 
If you are in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals then the school will meet the full cost of this 
workshop. Please contact the school via email or message on School Gateway confirming that your child 
is eligible and give consent for your child to attend this workshop.   
 
If you require financial support then please contact the school for a Financial Support Request Form. 
 
If you have any questions then please speak to one of us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr I. Gonzalez and Mr P. Vincent         


